From: Davor Gjurasic <dgjurasic@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 8:29 AM

To: Schoesler, Sen. Mark <Mark.Schoesler@leg.wa.gov>; Fitzgibbon, Rep. Joe <Joe.Fitzgibbon@leg.wa.gov>;
Conway, Sen. Steve <Steve.Conway@leg.wa.gov>

Cc: Won, Lisa <Lisa.Won@leg.wa.gov>; Guerin, Tracy <tracyg@drs.wa.gov>; Gutierrez, Aaron
<Aaron.Gutierrez@leg.wa.gov>; Soper, Mark <mesoaper@comcast.net>

Subject: Regarding reintroduction of SCPP bills HB2340 and SB6219

Senator Schoesler, Senator Conway and Rep. Fitzgibbon: | wanted to thank you for the work
you did last interim in the SCPP and this session on legislation for the WSP Troopers
Association. We were successful passing the bill to help the 67th and 68th WSP classes
which is a great victory for the 64 Troopers who will receive the benefits of the legislation.

Unfortunately we were unable to pass the CPI bills HB2340 and SB6219. Both bills ended up
in the Senate Rules Committee and never came out.

| would like to ask the SCPP to reintroduced these bills in the 2021 session but would still like
them to be SCPP bills. So | would imagine that the SCPP would have to take this issue up
again this interim.

Please advise.

https://app.leg.wa.gov/billsummary?BillNumber=2340&Year=2019&Initiative=false

https://app.leg.wa.gov/billsummary?BillNumber=6219&Year=2019&Initiative=false

Davor Gjurasic

Gjurasic Public Affairs
P.0O. Box 12297

Olympia, WA 98508-2297
(360) 561-1923
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